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http://labrae.school 

Newsletter 

MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
 
I would like to take a moment to welcome everyone back from their 2016 
Christmas break.  I hope everyone received what they needed and helped out 
where they could. It’s officially 2017, and in our school year the first semester 
is rapidly coming to a close.  The semester ends on January 13th with report 
cards going home on January 20th. I cannot emphasize enough the importance 
of your child’s report card and sitting down with them and discussing their 
marks.  It’s highly probable that grades will change when discussion takes 
place. On the reverse, it’s highly unlikely that anything will change if you 
don’t take the time to ask questions and discuss grades.  Please take some time 
with your child. 
There will be no school for staff or students on January 16th in remembrance 
of Martin Luther King Day.  There will  also be no school for students on 
January 17th due to a professional development day for staff.  I think that is 
all for now, testing plans/dates for this year are being formulated and will be 
sent out in a newsletter soon. 
 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Students of the Month 
The following students have 
been selected as  
students of the month. 
We are proud of  all our  
student’s accomplishments. 
 
6th grade 
 
Trinity Johnson 
Matthew Grimm 
 
7th grade 
 
Lindsey DeArmitt 
Shaun Miller 
 
8th grade 
 
Zoe Bechdel 
Mark Munroe 

                       Important Dates 
 
 
School Resumes …………………………………. 01/03 
End Semester Early Release   ………………….. 01/13 
No School MLK Day……………………….……. 01/16 
Professional Day Staff only………………...…… 01/17 
Report Cards………………………………..…… 01/20 
Parent Teacher Conference…….….…………….02/16 
No school……………………………………...2/17-2/20 


